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Over the last few years I have converted some of our old gas engine trucks to newer 

diesel trucks.  Our older trucks were getting 4 to 5 miles per gallon of gas, and our 

newer diesels are getting twice the mileage.  If this bill passes, I would have been 

better off keeping our old trucks.  Please do not pass HB 4141.  Sincerely  Arne 

Goddik 


